Alice in Chains
fails to show up
for Met concert

Alice in Chains was a no-show for
their sold-out concert Wednesday at
The Met.

The Seattle hard rock group can-
celed their entire Northwest tour late
Tuesday, although word was not
widely spread until Wednesday morn-
ing. No reason was given, although
the group had just come off another
tour and, according to some sources,
members of the band were exhausted.

Michael Smith of The Met said he
is trying to re-schedule the show for
Nov. 16, although nothing is firm.

Refunds are available through
G&B Select-a-Seat, although Jack
Lucas of G&B advised ticketholders
to “hold tight” until they see if the
show will be re-scheduled.



